
City Council

Approval of Agreement Terminating Contract
for Hearing Examiner Services

Agenda Date: 11/20/2012
Agenda Item Number: 4.D

File Number:12-0747

City Hall
601 4th Avenue E.

Olympia, WA 98501
360-753-8244

Type: contract Version: 1 Status: Passed

Title
Agenda Item:
Approval of Agreement Terminating Contract for Hearing Examiner Services

Body
Issue:
Termination of contract with Thomas R. Bjorgen for Hearing Examiner services

City Manager’s Recommendation:
Move to approve the proposed agreement terminating the City's contract with Thomas R. Bjorgen for
Hearing Examiner services.

Staff Contact:
Darren Nienaber, Deputy City Attorney, 360.753.8338

Background and Analysis:
The City currently has a contract with Thomas R. Bjorgen for Hearing Examiner services (Attachment 2).
Section VIII of the contract states that the contract may be terminated by either party upon 90 days written
notice.

Mr. Bjorgen has been elected to the State of Washington Court of Appeals and will likely begin service on
the Court of Appeals in early December.  In light of the election results, it is appropriate to terminate the
contract between the City and Mr. Bjorgen for Hearing Examiner services.  A copy of the agreement to
terminate the Hearing Examiner Agreement is shown in Attachment 1.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):
None known.

Options:
1. Approve the agreement to terminate.
2. Do not approve the attached agreement.

Financial Impact:
None known.

City of Olympia Printed on 4/21/2022Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


Type: contract Version: 1 Status: Passed

City of Olympia Printed on 4/21/2022Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

